
 
September 12th, 2019 

Dear parents/guardians, 

My name is Chris Volpe, and I am the general music teacher at Gayman.  Mark your calendars 

for the “Spotlight on Music” concerts coming your way this year.  Every child in grades 1-6 

will have one vocal concert.  Further details will come closer to the big night! 

GRADE 3:  Wednesday, November 13th,  6:00 p.m. 

GRADE 6:  Wednesday, November 13th, 7:00 p.m. 

GRADE 2:  Tuesday, March 3rd, 6:00 p.m. 

GRADE 4:  Tuesday, March 3rd, 7:00 p.m. 

GRADE 1:  Thursday, May 14th, 6:00 p.m. 

GRADE 5:  Thursday, May 14th, 7:00 p.m. 

All concerts will be held in the multi-purpose room.  For your planning purposes, each concert 

will last approximately 25 minutes.  If you know your child cannot attend the evening 

performance, kindly e-mail me to let me know.  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to 

contact me, or Mrs. Carter, via e-mail.   

Thank you for your support of the arts at school, and in the community. 

Chris Volpe      General Music     Linden/Gayman          cvolpe@cbsd.org 

 


